
 

2401 SE Tones Dr., Ste. 13 
Ankeny, IA 50021 

PH: (515) 422 5454 

 
 
 
 

October 7, 2021 

 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Dept. of Natural Resources 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE:  August 13, 2021 Notice of Incomplete Application for Transfer and Succession of Operators Wattenberg 

West Sand and Gravel Mine, Permit M 2005-066 

 

Eric Scott, 

 

Regarding your letter dated August 13, 2021, Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. has been diligently attempting to obtain 

the outstanding requirements. All the requested information is ready for submittal except for new structure 

agreements.  We anticipate the new structure agreements will take several more weeks to obtain, at which time our 

October 12, 2021 deadline will be surpassed.  After consulting with the Division, we have decided in lieu of 

requesting a deadline extension, we will request a withdrawal of our Application for Transfer and Succession of 

Operators for Permit M-2005-066 until all the required documents can be submitted at one time. 

 

Please consider this letter a formal withdrawal of our Application for Transfer and Succession of Operators for 

Permit M-2005-066.   

 

If possible, please return all original documents enclosed with our submittal letter dated August 4, 2021 to me at 

the address below.  This is being requested to reduce any extra burden and also any confusion that may occur 

regarding the internal merger and corresponding company structure changes that have occurred since the original 

submittal.   

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any have any other questions, clint.allen@na.crh.com or (515) 537-

3696. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Clint Allen, Sr. Environmental Manager 

Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. 

2401 SE Tones Dr., Ste. 13 

Ankeny, IA 50021 
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